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Elaine Bonnon

From: Caroline Muscat

Sent: 16 September 2012 16:38

To: LDF

Subject: Colden Common Village Design Statement

| am concerned about the recommendations that have been made for new housing developments in Colden
Common, particularly for families. How is the local primary school going to be able to cope with more
children when it is already full, with some local children currently having to attend schools in other
catchments? There has been no mention of this fundamental problem in the village statement.

Regards

Caroline Muscat
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